
    What an exciting month it was at Avenue with five people publicly proclaiming

their faith through baptism over three Sunday morning services! I can only
praise God for His supernatural work in the lives of Rachel, Abigail, Ryan,
Ella and Anna! It was also a great “Back to Church” Sunday on September 21

with many from our church family taking the initiative to invite friends and

neighbors back to church. Not only that, we’ve seen nearly ten new families

attend a Sunday morning service at Avenue over these last two Sundays (9/28

and 10/5). I believe that God is bringing a “harvest” to our church right now, which

is why it is so important that we continue to proclaim the Gospel with our words

and our lives. Let’s continue in this great work God has for us all church family!
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-Pastor Kyle

New Life Last Month!
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Connect to Jesus. Become like Jesus. Proclaim Jesus over our lives.

“This Is Us” 
      Starting October 19 , we will begin a new series on Sunday mornings entitled

“This Is Us.” This series will continue to give vision to what it practically looks like

to Proclaim Jesus as the leader over our entire life: our time, talent and treasure!

We will be looking at the values of our church family, values that not only make

up the people here at Avenue, but also the values that we hope to continue to

strive for as members of this church family. This will be a formative series for
our church family right now, as well as for future generations of people who
will call Avenue their church home!
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      Along with the sermon series, we will be passing out devotional booklets so

that the sermon materials and Scripture passages can take deeper roots in our

hearts and minds. Each booklet will have 3 days worth of devotions that we
are encouraging everyone to complete at some point during the week after
the sermon. So, make sure to grab a copy of the devotional booklet, whether a

paper copy at church or a digital copy from our website or weekly emails/texts.



Together we will help people find new life in Jesus Christ!

Upcoming Events

Giving: $247,979
Other Income: $13,200
Expenses: $279,270
Difference: -$18,091
Year To Date Budget: $300,000

September Financials: YTD ‘25 - ‘26 Financials:
Giving: $86,555
Other Income: $2,928
Expenses: $91,830
Difference: -$2,347
Monthly Budget: $100,000

        The first quarter of our fiscal year (July - June) has wrapped up with a deficit (see below).

Both actual giving/income and expenses are below the projected budget. There were some

unexpected expenses that took place this quarter, including fixing the HVAC units for the

Foyer area in our church. We are also grateful for a variety of different people who have

volunteered their time and talents to help with painting certain rooms and updating flooring

in the church office when the carpet was unsalvageable due to water damage.

Financial Update

Sunday, November 30th

Sunday, October 12th


